cc. G.M. Alcoverro

Tth July 1966

!iss M. Pons Prats,
P. Gareia Orell 32, 29,
Palma de Mallorca.

Dear Miss Pons,

Thank you for your letter telling me when you expect to be in
England, and how you would like the £50 paid to you.

Unfortunately it is inconvenient for the Society to pay the £50
to a Spanish bank, and our usual procedure is to ask holders of the
scholarship to collect the money upon their arrival in Ingland. This
being so, we have made arrangements for the £50 to be handed to you by
Sr. GuMs Alcoverro (or his deputy) at Alcoverro & Co.,Ltd., 49 Wentworth
Road, London, H.W.1ll. (nearest underground station: Golders Green on the
Horthern Line).

I hope that these arrangements will be acceptable to you and that
you will enjoy your stay in Ingland,

With best wishes,

Yours sincepely,
/
Paul Russell~Gebbett
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